


 
 

 

Last month at Vienna... 

We celebrated August birthdays with this 
Western themed party! 

We received an award for our outstanding safety 
record. Vienna is one of the safest  places in our 
industry to work, which is a win for staff and a win 

for families! 

Our ñServing Smilesò team made lunch and 
fed people at Salvation Army 

Viennaôs Rehab 
 

Itôs not a secret that Viennaôs rehab is top notch. 
Itôs one of the things our families love most! 
Thatôs why we wanted to give you a little back 
story about this awesome addition to Vienna. 
 
Viennaôs gym was built in 2011. Itôs 3,000 sq.ft. 
and the largest gym in our region by a landslide. 
Thereôs so many things about our gym that are 
unique to Vienna, like our specialized therapy 
rooms, outdoor texture path, and quiet outpatient 
and pain management rooms and more. Plus all 
of the usual amenities you find in any other gym. 
 
Long time Lodi residents might notice the gym is 
in a familiar spot. The gym used to be doctors of-
fices.  It was the original Hoffôs office, Dr. Mullenôs 
office, and .  
 
Our owners saw a need for better rehab in Lodi, 
so as the doctors retired and their offices opened 
up, Vienna purchased that space and got to work 
on their dream rehab center.  
 
Since itôs grand opening in 2011, weôve continued 
to add new features to keep serving patients bet-
ter. One of the joys of having a privately owned 
company like Vienna, is when the owner gets an 
idea of how to do something better, he can fly 
with it! 
 
Next time youôre in the gym, check it out and ap-
preciate that youôre not only in one of the best 
gyms in the area, youôre in one of the best skilled 
nursing gyms in the state! 
 


